
Hello,

The ATA board looks forward to hosting more hands-on educational opportunities
to learn not only about our Tarentaise cattle, but also increase their knowledge of feed
and minerals that will aid in their own production. In this ever-changing industry that's
constantly evolving we feel it is of the utmost importance to pass along
knowledge-based learning to our nation's youth and that will be our main goal however
we can not do this without your help.

I would like to give you the opportunity to promote your business with the next
generation of farmers. There are a few different ways you and your company can help.

Platinum Donation $1,500 or more
Large company name/logo on banner at the 2024 ATA Meetings
Advertisement in all of our Tarentaise Talk for 2024
Advertisement on the ATA website for the year
Plaque of appreciation

Gold Donation $750
Medium company name/logo on banner at the 2024 ATA Meetings
Advertisement in all of our Tarentaise Talk for 2024
Advertisement on the ATA website for the year

Silver Donation $500
Small company name/logo on banner at the 2024 ATA Meetings
Advertisement in a issue of our Tarentaise Talk for 2024
Advertisement on the ATA website for the year

Bronze Donation $250
Small company name/logo on banner at the 2024 ATA Meetings
Advertisement on the ATA website for the year

If you would still like to help out with a smaller financial donation or some great
door prizes we would love to include you or your company on our program as a thanks.
Please make sure when you send in your donation you give a number or email so that
we can get your company name/logo. Thank you for making a difference in the future of
agriculture.

You can donate online now or send donations to American Tarentaise Association
P.O. Box 260, Kearney, MO 64060
Phone # (816) 652-2220




